
April 23, 1990 

Docket No. 50-261 
License No. DPR-23 

Carolina Power and Light Company 
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury 

Executive Vice President 
Power Supply 

P. 0. Box 1551 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-261/90-06 

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by 
B. Breslau on April 2 - 5, 1990. The inspection included a review of activities 
authorized for your H. B. Robinson facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, 
the findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the 
enclosed Inspection Report.  

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these . areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and 
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of 
activities in progress.  

Within the scope of the inspection, violations were not identified. However, 
the inspection findings indicate that certain activities deviate from 
a commitment to the NRC. The NRC views the failure to complete corrective 
actions in a timely manner as a serious matter. This warrants increased 
management attention to assure adequate responsiveness to NRC issues. Your 
subsequent letter of April 6, 1990, indicates management is taking action to 
address the breakdown in the commitment tracking program. Since management 
has taken a responsible position towards correcting the program deficiencies, 
including attention to the cause for management's failure to recognize the 
commitments, no Notice of Deviation will be cited.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosure 
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.  

Sincerely, 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY A. F. Gibson) 

Albert F. Gibson, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 

(Enclosure - See page 2) 
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Enclosure: 
NRC Inspection Report 

cc w/encl: 
C. R. Dietz, Manager 
Robinson Nuclear Project Department 
H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant 
P. 0. Box 790 
Hartsville, SC 29550 

R. E. Morgan, Plant General Manager 
H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant 
P. 0. Box 790 
Hartsville, SC 29550 

Heyward G. Shealy, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
Dept. of Health and Environmental 

Control 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 . Dayne H. Brown, Director 
Division of Radiation Protection 
N. C. Department of Environment, 

Health & Natural Resources 
P. 0. Box 27687 
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687 

McCuen Morrell, Chairman 
Darlington County Board of Supervisors 
County Courthouse 
Darlington, SC 29535 

Richard E. Jones, General Counsel 
Carolina Power and Light Company 
P. 0. Box 1551 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

H. A. Cole 
Special Deputy Attorney General 
State of North Carolina 
P. 0. Box 629 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Avery Upchurch, Chairman 
Triangle J Council of Governments 
100 Park Drive 
P. 0. Box 12276 
Research Triangle Park, NC 27709 

(cc w/encl cont'd - See page 3)
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(cc w/encl cont'd) 
Robert Gruber 
Executive Director 
Public Staff - NCUC 
P. 0. Box 29520 
Raleigh, NC 27626-0520 

bcc w/encl: 
Document Control Desk 

E. Merschoff, DRS 

NRC Resident Inspector 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Route 5, Box 413 
Hartsville, SC 29550 
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